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November 8, 2012

VIA HAND DELIVERY

City of Rapid City-Community Planning & Development Services
Attn: Fletcher

300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701-2724

RE:  Wine Application-Rapid City, SD (T2457)
Dear Fletcher:

The intent of this letter to the Community Planning & Development Services is to inform
your department that our Rapid City Target location is seeking to conduct a major
amendment to include wine to be sold at our store for off-premise consumption.

Currently, this location is licensed for Package (Off-Sale) Malt Beverage. We are
interested in applying for a Retail (On-Off Sale) Wine license. With this license, our
intent is to merchandise our store with wine available for our guests to consume off the
premise. At this time, we are not looking to allow any of our guests to consume alcoholic
beverages on the premise.

The location of the wine would be in the snack/beverage/candy aisles and will occupy
approximately 38 feet (32 feet in the main aisle, 2-3 foot endcaps) of aisle length.

Feel free to reach out to me directly with any additional questions or concerns. Thank
you.

Sincerely,
Matthew Stewart
RECEIVED Store Team Leader
(605) 341-8620
NOV 0 8 2012
RAPID CITY COMMUNITY PLANNING
& DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

1000 Nicollet Mall TPN-0910, Minneapolis, Minnesota 55403




